
Langiappe Topic: 

Your nation, along with every other nation, has received intel of a special 
organization, with members across the globe, that has access to cutting edge 
military weaponry. With this advanced technology, they have established themselves 
as a threat to the entire world—every country is at stake and may be this group’s 
potential target(s). While there hasn’t been any evidence of an attack on any 
country on the horizon, conspiracies are spreading and people are rioting all over 
the globe, especially in developed nations.                      

Recently, recognizance has made attempts to establish a line of 
communication with this rising organization. However, there is the concern that 
establishing communications could provoke this organization in some way, so 
attempts to communicate must be made with caution. In the event of war with this 
secret society, you may need to prepare resources, rations, military tactics, etc. You 
might need to increase spending towards your military and protection for your 
people and other nations. In the event that there is an attack on any nation, your 
country must decide whether or not to take foreigners in as refugees and how that 
process would play out or even decide whether or not to step into this conflict. 
Here are some questions to ask yourself: 

How will you help other countries that are under attack by this secret 
society? Will your country agree to provide care for refugees from an attacked 
nation if it comes to that? If so, how will your country maximize money and space 
for these refugees? How will you protect your country if confronted by advanced 
military weaponry? If your country goes into lockdown in preparation for an attack, 
how will you ration/distribute supplies? Would you move your citizens into 
protective fallout shelters? How would you calm the riots in your nation so that 
your people can listen to your safety protocols? 


